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CLOSING REMARKS

CLOSING REMARKS

M = Moderator

M4: Thank you. So, thank you to everyone for coming today. Especially,
of course, our panelists and our moderators, especially those who came from
far away. We really appreciate and are grateful for your time, energy, and
expertise. This has been a great program, and I’m really, particularly, proud
of American University Business Law Review’s Volume 8 Staff, especially
M, our Symposium Editor, and our Junior Staff members on the symposium
committee. BLR’s Associate Managing Editor and BLR’s Managing Editor.
I’d also like to express sincere gratitude to all of the American University
Washington College of Law’s faculty and staff, especially BLR’s faculty
advisory board members who connected us with the panelists.

The Symposium would not have been possible without generous help from
the dedicated individuals at WCL and the WCL community. We’d like to
especially thank Dr. Grigera Naon, Professors Snyder, Shapiro, and Franck,
Jennifer Dabson, and, of course, our journal coordinator Sharon Wolfe. BLR
would also like to thank the Office of Special Events and the Office of
Technology, the Office of Facilities Management for their tireless efforts.
As you can see, there are a lot of people who put today’s event on. Last but
not least, we’re extremely grateful for the Center on International
Commercial Arbitration for its generous assistance and sponsorship. BLR
has always had a wonderful partnership with the Center, and we’re grateful
to continue this. The Center has a summer program, so, please, if you’re
interested pick up a flyer outside, they should be on the second table.

Finally, this spring, we’ll be publishing Charles Rosenberg’s — he was on
the first panel — article entitled “Henry Schein and the Archer & White: A
Lesson in the Importance of Carefully Drafting an Arbitration Clause.”
We’re also publishing an upcoming lecture by Professor William Park who
is an expert in international arbitration, but who is not here today. So, please
be on the lookout for these and other forthcoming BLR pieces through our
website. Thank you. Have a great afternoon and safe travels.
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